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Ref: Sch/Visits – Condover Hall 2024 – Y4 residential visit (JB)                            12th October 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Y4 Condover Hall Residential Visit Thursday 25th – Friday 26th April 2024 

We have been exploring options for a one-night residential visit for our Year 4 pupils and have decided to return to Condover 
Hall for 2024.  We have visited Condover Hall for the past few years and we still believe its variety of activities, as well as the 
quality of the team leaders, still offers the best value for money.  More details can be found online at www.condoverhall.com 

This is an exciting opportunity for our children to develop their team-building and communication skills. For many, it will be 
the first time they will have stayed away from home without a parent and encourages their independence. Should you require 
any further details, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher. A meeting for parents will be held nearer the t ime of 
the visit, to provide you with more information regarding itinerary, kits lists etc. 

We have managed to secure this overnight visit at a cost £108.40 per child which includes transport there and back, activities 
and all meals during the stay. 

Thursday 25th April 2024 • Coach travel to Condover Hall, leaving school at 9.15am.  

• Packed lunch to be provided by parent and eaten en-route to venue.  

• 2 afternoon activities - for example: archery, tunnelling, team games.  

• Dinner  

• 1 evening activity 

• Overnight accommodation 

Friday 26th April 2024 • Breakfast  

• 2 activities  

• Hot Lunch  

• Coach travel back to school, arriving back around 3.45 pm, traffic permitting. 

The provider requires non-refundable payments by stipulated dates; should you wish your child to participate, it is important 
that your payments are made on time to avoid your child’s place being cancelled. If you or your child change their mind at any 
time after the deposit has been paid, please let us know as soon as possible to avoid any further charges being incurred. 
Please note: should your child become ill before, or on the morning of the trip, in order to claim a refund, the provider will 
require you to complete a claim form to submit to their insurers. 

To secure your child’s place, £27.10 is required no later than Monday 6th November 2023.  The remaining instalments are 
required by the following dates: 

• £27.10 by 1st December 2023 

• £27.10 by 9th January 2024 

• £27.10 by 1st February 2024 
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Our online PMX payment system is the simplest way to make payment and provide parental consent. It also allows you the 
flexibility to pay smaller instalments (minimum £3) as well as more if desired, to suit your own budget. We ask that, if making 
smaller instalments, the amounts detailed above are completed by the pay by dates. 

Thank you, 

Mrs. Clayton, Mrs. Mason, Mrs. Nannua and Mrs. Smith-Holmes  

 


